
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 1/16/2013 5:56:33 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Hate to be a pest 

I am good for 30 tomorrow when ever Aaron can work it in. Sorry. 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

(916) 267-7201 Cell 

ejfa@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2013 5:55 PM 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA); Halligan, Julie 
Cc: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Hate to be a pest 

But I am hoping we might get some time with you to reach agreement on the encroachment 
compliance plan. We delivered what we consider to be the final version of it and the root 
cause analysis on December 17. 

I know this isn't the foremost issue of the hour, but we are anxious to move forward and hope 
for resolution before the end of the month if possible. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0262136 
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